
Antonia Hover 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
17/31/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07059-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 10:24 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence 
Cc: Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL DOCKET#2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 9:32 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL DOCKET#2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: ARMANDO LLANES <mandy.llanes@bellsouth.net> 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 8:01 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL DOCKET#2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing as an FPL customer to commend the work that Florida Power & Light does each and every day to 
provide us with reliable and affordable electricity. Also, as the state of Florida continues to grow in population, 
I trust FPL to do what is necessary to expand the electric grid to meet the needs of more and more new residents 
and businesses. Consistently throughout the years I have seen FPL crews and their contractors working on the 
electric lines and trimming trees close to the lines to get us ready for hurricane season. Through all the 
hurricanes that we have experienced FPL brought in an army of electrical workers to get the lights back on. No 
other company has the experience necessary to restore power like FPL does and I very happy to be their 
customer. 

I believe FPL should be approved with the rates necessary to continue to maintain reliable power to our growing 
state. We can't live without electricity, and FPL is a well-run company that we depend on to deliver reliable, 
affordable power. 

Thank you 

Armando Llanes Jr. 
57 Corydon Dr. 
Miami Springs, FL 33166 
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